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04 May 2007 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
SNCT Advice: Guidance on the Deployment of Support Staff in Schools 
 
The SNCT’s Support Staff Working Group has produced guidance to provide 
support and advice to councils, managers and teachers to assist the effective 
deployment of support staff in schools.  This guidance is endorsed by the SNCT 
and its full implementation should be discussed within the LNCT. 
 
The ‘Guidance on the Deployment of Support Staff in Schools’ sets out 
‘Principles of Good Practice’ as well as providing  practical advice on both 
deployment and management of support staff.  It also expresses the SNCT’s 
view that examples of good practice should be shared both within and between 
councils.  To facilitate this it is requested that examples of proven, good practice 
are sent to the SNCT Joint Secretaries for posting on the SNCT website. 
 
A copy of this Guidance is enclosed and it is also available on the SNCT website: 
www.snct.org.uk/lettersofAdvice.php. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Joe Di Paola (Employers’ Side) 
Drew Morrice (Teachers’ Panel) 
Stephanie Walsh (Scottish Executive) 
 
Joint Secretaries 

 
 

 


